Notice – Mental Health Services
Child-Parent Centers, Inc., located in Tucson, Arizona, is a federally funded, private non-profit, Head Start Grantee with centers located in 5 counties – Cochise, Pima, Santa Cruz, Graham, and Greenlee.  We are seeking candidates to provide mental health counseling to enrolled families (children and adults).
Candidates will be required to provide specific documentation if selected.
Term of service will run through February 14, 2027.
Deadline to submit interest is March 15, 2024.
Interested parties should email resume and copy of current fingerprint clearance card (front and back) to Kristi Rosing, Procurement Specialist II, at krosing@childparentcenters.org. 

